
APPLICATION FOR AUTHORIZATION TO RETURN TO IIC BEFORE OR ON 1ST MARCH 2021. 
 

Assalamualaikum and salam sejahtera 
 

Dear Students, 
 

In Line with media statement Issued by the Ministry Of Higher Education (MOHE) on 31 January 2021, 
Local students are allowed to return to campus in phases as early as 1st March 2021. 

 
Students who are planning to return to campus MUST first apply with Student Affairs Department for 
approval and issuance of authorization letter to cross districts/state. Application can be done via the 
form in the link (Click Here). 

 

For Hostel residents, upon arrival at the hostel, students MUST undergo ten (10) days isolation peroid in 
the hostel before undergoing any kind of F2F activities. For further information please contact En. Husam 
at 017 2885229. This exercise is  subjected to the latest announcement by the Government of Malaysia 
from time to time. 

 
 
 

HUSAMUDDIN BIN FAISAL LOTPI. 
Students Affairs Department 
International Islamic College. 

https://forms.gle/9eU4P4CCnK3DqxSz7

